Hello Walden Woods Community

The Garden Club is now accepting
applications for Community Garden Plots
for the 2025 season.

The Application for a plot
and Procedures for Use can be found on the

Walden Woods Website at
https://www.waldenwoodsct.com/about-

us/committees2/newpage/

We look forward to hearing from new
gardeners!

Walden Woods Garden 2025
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